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Kazkommertsbank announces changes to its Board of Directors 

 
04 September 2015, Almaty, Kazakhstan – JSC Kazkommertsbank (“KKB” or the “Bank”), one of the 
largest banks in Kazakhstan and Central Asia, today announces the following changes to its Board of Directors.  
The Board of Directors of KKB received a letter of resignation from one of its members - Archag Patrick 
Vosgimorukian, who was elected at the extraordinary general meeting of shareholders to the Board of 
Directors at KKB on July 21, 2009 as a representative of JSC Alnair Capital Holding. 

The Board of Directors and the Management Board of the Bank express their gratitude to Mr. P. 
Vosgimorukian for his contribution and wish him well.  

 
For contacts: 
Aliya Nursipatova, Alma Buirakulova, Financial Institutions 
+7 (727) 258-51-25, E-mail: investor_relations@kkb.kz
Larissa Kokovinets, Public Relations 
+7 (727) 258-54-56, E-mail: pr@kkb.kz  
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